
 
Trick-or-Treat 
For the Troops 

  

What Is Trick-or-Treat for the Troops​: Trick-or-Treat for the 
Troops is a Community Service Learning Project (candy drive) 
hosted by the Student Council here at OMS. This candy drive 
benefits local Veterans at Vets. Inc. located on Grove Street in 
Worcester. 
 
How do I participate​: OMS Students and Parents, want to get all 
of that leftover Halloween candy out of your house? This is a 
perfect opportunity to donate it to a worthy cause. The Student 
Council will be collecting all forms of candy from November 
3rd through November 11th. There will be a box set up outside 
of the front office for candy drop off as well as a box in the sixth 
grade hall. 
 
Giving Back:  ​On November 13​th​, in conjunction with the 
Veterans Day Holiday, all the collected candies will be delivered 
to the local non-profit group known as Veterans Inc., located on 
Grove St. in Worcester. 

 
Thank You for your Support!!! 


